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From: Ellis Collins [mailto:ellis.collins@saatchix.com]
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 4:03 PM
To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Public comments on Huntsville WWTP Third-Party Rulemaking to Reg. 2

Dear Mr. Szenher,

Writing to express my written disagreement on the proposed rule change found
in APEC Docket No. 13-006-R. My comments are based on three concerns:
1. The drinking water designated use of these stream portions cannot be removed
as the receiving streams meet the water quality criteria for drinking water and
their ecoregion found in APCEC Reg. 2.511.

2. The receiving streams flow into Beaver Lake used for domestic water supply.
The drinking water designated use is existing and should not be removed.
3. Designated uses can only be removed when one of six specific conditions are

present per 40 C.F.R. 131.10(g)(1)-(6) and the documents submitted by the city of
Huntsville do not demonstrate that one of those conditions is met.

Town Branch, Holman Creek and War Eagle Creek tributaries flow into Beaver
Lake, the second largest drinking water utility in Arkansas. I understand the
importance and economics of Butterball’s production growth to Huntsville but opposed
to the negative downstream impact on Arkansas streams, rivers and lakes due to the
discharge water of poultry and/or hogs farms. If you will not consider for me,
please consider on behalf of your grandchildren and their generations that follow.
They will be those that never experience what “The Natural State” once meant.

Thanks,

Ellis Collins
1201 East Walnut
Rogers, AR 72756
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